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Dated Shimla-1 the May. 2020

To
([l the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in,
Himachal Pradesh
Subject:- Regarding Detail of Funds Lying Unutilized in Various Bank

Account in the Name of Department as on 30-04-2020.

On the above mentioned subject. your attention is invited to this
Directorate letter No.EDN-HE(PSDHE)Misc.-2020-85 dated 29-04-2020 and subsequent
letter of even number dated 16-05-2020, vide it was directed to send the school wise
detail of funds lying unutilized in the various Bank Account in the name of all the
Government Senior Secondary & High Schools on the prescribed format.

In this regard. it is intimated that till date requisite information

has not been received in this Directorate. Therefore, you are once again directed to

send the above mentioned information to this office on or before 30-05-2020,

positively_through return fax/e-mail, so that Government could be apprised in the

matter accordingly.

This may be given personal attention and top priority please.

(Dr. Pramggd€hauhan).
Joint Director of Higher Education(C).
Himachal Pradesh

Endst. No. Even Dated Shimla-1 the May, 2020
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:-
g2 The Technical Officer, IT Cell with the direction to upload the

same on the Departmental website.
2. Guard file.
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Joint Y\Dize of Higher Education(C).
Himachal Pradesh



